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Harrop White Road, Mansfield, Nottinghamshire. NG19 6TF  T: 01623 662110 

E: info@wainwrightprimary-ac.org.uk    W: www.wainwrightprimary-ac.org.uk 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

What a wonderful half term we have 
had!  All the children have worked so 
hard and our assessments and 
evidence in books shows they are all 
making superb progress. 
 
Of course, the last few weeks have consisted of end of 
year assessments - SATS.  The Year 6 and Year 2 pupils 
and staff have worked their socks off to ensure they get 
the best possible outcome they deserve - well done to 
you all.  
 
I hope you all have a wonderful half-term and enjoy 
spending time together as a family.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Spacey 
Academy Principal 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Whole Academy Target
 

The whole academy target winners were ‘F2W 
and IW for best class behaviour when 
lining up for their lunches’ 
 
Our whole academy target for after half term is 
‘Good manners’ 
 
 

Manners at school  

 Saying good morning/afternoon if you are walking 

past someone who you know 

 Asking if you can borrow something, not just taking it  

 Returning things that you have borrowed 

 Waiting your turn before you speak  

 Saying 'excuse me,' rather than pushing past someone 

 Holding the door open for the person coming in, 

especially if they are carrying something  

 Respecting your own and other people's property, 

especially school property 

 Saying 'please' and 'thank you' 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

It has been a busy time with our end of Key Stage 2 

testing! 

I wanted to say a huge thank you to all the staff for 

their efforts; they could not have worked harder to 

enable the children to make their very best progress. 

Most of all, I wanted to say a 

big well done to all our 

wonderful children across the 

Trust. They have shown 

incredibly positive attitudes, 

determination and I know they 

will have done their best. 

These tests are only a very small part of their education 

and we could not be more proud of them! 

Cat Thornton 

Senior Executive Lead 
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Congratulation once again to 5P for having the highest class 
attendance in the whole academy 

 
A special mention to 1P for having 100% class 

attendance for the past two weeks, which means 

that every child in the class has attended school 

every day and on time. 

 
The whole academy attendance currently stands at 95.97%.  
 
The motto in the academy is to ‘give it our best shot!’ so even if 
we are feeling under the weather, we will come to school and if 
necessary we will send the children home. Please note that we 
have trained first aiders on site at all times, therefore your 
children are in safe hands.  

 

The national 

expectation  

for each pupil 

is 96% and 

above 

WPA 

Attendance 

is 97.75% 

NaNa 

 

Providing quality Breakfast and After school care, for ages 

4-11 years 

Our dedicated and friendly team ensure we meet the best  

possible standards of care for your child/children 

  

 

Prices and Times 

Breakfast Club 7:30am to 8:50am 

£3.00 first paying child 

    £2.00 additional siblings 

  

 

After School Club 3:10pm to 6:00pm 

New price £2.00 per child, 3.10pm to 4pm without a snack 

Then £5.50 first paying child 

£4.00 additional siblings with a snack 

We have places available 

  

Snacks and Refreshments 

The children are supplied after school snacks and drinks, 

including toast, sandwiches and fruit as well as hot and 

cold drinks to keep them going until tea time 

Please specify if your children has any dietary requirements 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Date 

 
Event 

Monday 27th May – Friday 
31st May 

Half Term Holiday – Academy Closed 

Monday 3rd June Pupils Return – Academy Open 
 

 

 White Post Farm – Foundation Stage
 

I am delighted to inform you that 

White Post Farm will be bringing in 

some of their animals to visit the 

Foundation children on Friday 14
th

 

June. There will be feathered 

animals, reptiles and some cute and 

cuddly animals! 

We are asking for a contribution of £3.50 per child to 

cover the cost of the visit. Please make the payment 

for this road show on Parent Pay www.parentpay.com 

which is a very secure website.  When you login to 

Parent Pay, you will see a payment item called ‘White 

Post Farm Road Show’.  

If your child has any allergies to animals, please would 

you speak to your child’s Class Teacher. 

We are looking forward to an exciting day!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Honey Pot Awards 
Lunchtime Achievements 

 

Year Group Pupil 

F2 Eva 

KS1 Chelsie 

Lower KS2 Evie 

Upper KS2 Aishah 
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Bring a Loved One to Dinner Day 

 

Last week, WPA held their very first 

‘bring a loved one to dinner day’. 

This saw 70 loved ones attending the 

Academy to have dinner with their 

children from F2 to Year 2. 

 

We created a fine dining experience with table cloths, 

candles and relaxing music playing in the background. The 

feedback from our loved ones has been amazing with 

comments like: 

‘It was very well organised and the food was delicious!’ 

‘…to see my daughter smile so much as she did has made 

my day’ 

What worked well?  

 ‘The staff made me feel very welcome. The food and the 

atmosphere was lovely.’  

‘Everything was perfect!’  

We now look forward to planning our next loved ones 

dinner day for our children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Coffee Morning 
 

Our next coffee morning will be on: 

 

20th June 9 – 10 a.m. 

4th July 9 – 10 a.m. 

18th July 9 – 10 a.m. 
 

 

Everyone is welcome to come along and 

enjoy a hot drink, biscuits and a chat with 

Mrs Hallam, from 9 a.m.-10 a.m.  It will 

be lovely to see you all. The invite is also 

extended to your family and friends 

#ourcommunity 

 
 
 

 

Outside of School Achievements 
 

 

Congratulations to Matthew in 2P for 

achieving his 100 metres award at swimming. 

Everyone at WPA is incredibly proud of you! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Farewell to Miss Bell 

 Midday Supervisor
 

Miss Bell has secured a full time job as a Carer, 

therefore we said our goodbyes last Friday and 

wished her every success in her new role. We know 

we will continue to see Miss Bell around the 

academy when she brings and collects her son from 

school and we look forward to hearing how her new 

job is going!  
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